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To, Date: 7/02/2022
The Foreign Affairs Committee, Danish

Subject: Rohingya Christians are in need of your help

Respected Sir/Madam

We are a Rohingya Christian Community from Buthidaung Township,
Rakhine State, Myanmar. We are around 100 members. Currently, we are
living in New Delhi, India under the mandate of the UNHCR.

In 2017, when Rohingyas were announced as illegal, we lost every opportunity
of getting jobs for survival and educational access for development. The
Rohingyas are known as the most persecuted people as of now—we are
persecuted more than any other people known as the current data on
persecution shows. You may be aware of how Rohingya Christians are targeted
by the extremists; the believers were abducted, churches were demolished in
Bangladesh.

In India, we face violence and death threats from our fellow Rohingyas who
cooperate with some Indian Muslims. The Muslim countries indeed raise their
voice for the Rohingyas and provide all the facilities, but our children are
excluded from every facility both in Muslim countries and Christian countries,
especially, in regard to educational opportunities.

Therefore, we the Asian Rohingya Christian Refugee Community would like
to urge you to raise your voice for us and help some of our children by
providing higher education in your country, providing food, basic needs and
protection to the suffering families of our community.

Yours faithfully,

Iman Daniel %
John I ( ) |
Sadeq Shalom W
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